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November 3, 2016 

This is in response to your Freedom of Information Act {FOIA) 
request dated October 23, 2016 where you sought to obtain the 
Mandatory Declassification Review (MDR) Log maintained by U.S. 
Pacific Command. 

We located one document and are releasing it to you with 
redactions. The deleted information is withheld because, if 
released, would reasonably be expected to constitute a clearly 
unwarranted invasion of personal privacy. Accordingly, I am 
unable to release this information, and must deny it pursuant to 
Title 5 U.S.C. § 552 (b) (6) Privacy. 

If you are not satisfied with this action, you have the right to 
appeal to the appellate authority, Ms. Joo Chung, Director of 
Oversight and Compliance, Office of the Secretary of Defense, by 
writing directly to ODCMO Directorate of Oversight And 
Compliance, 4800 Mark Center Drive, ATTN: DPCLTD, FOIA Appeals, 
Mailbox# 24, Alexandria, VA 22350-1700. Your appeal must be 
postmarked within 90 calendar days of the date of this_response. 
Alternatively, you may use the OSD FOIA request portal at 
http://pal.whs.mil/palMain.aspx or email your appeal to 
OSD.FOIAPolicy®mail.mil. If you use email, please include the 
words "FOIA Appeal" in the subject of the email. Please also 
reference USPACOM case number  in any appeal 
correspondence. 

We assessed no fees in processing your request. Should you have 
any questions regarding this matter, you may call me at (808) 



477-0995, write: USPACOM, ATTN J06 FOIA, BOX 64022, Camp Smith, 
HI 96861, or email: pacom.foia.fct®pacom.mil. 

Enclosure 
As stated 

Sincerely, 

~~~ 
p.~~iREZ~ 

Chief, FOIA Officer 
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